DAVID STANLEY LIKELY, M. D. 180 WEST 59TH STREET

Feb 17,1925.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, McGill University, Montreal, Canada.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

I was very sorry indeed that illness prevented you attending our annual dinner. Colonel Bovey, gave us a very interesting talk, and there was genuine pleasure after hearing him.

I would like to put your name up, as a non-resident member of the Canadian Club, and have you make your headquarters at the Club, when you come to New York. Sir Esme Howard and many prominent official Canadians are members of the Club, and make use of it when in New York.

Trusting that you will soon recover form your attack of Influenza. With kind regards,

Very sincerely yours,

DSL/RED

Dover Stauley likely